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The Centralia Ball Association is gearing up 
for the season with new maintenance 
equipment for the ball field, thanks to a grant 
from the Glen J. Meyer Advisory Fund! 
Good luck panthers! 

 

 

 



Welcome New STEP Board Member 
  

  
  

Kevin Feldkamp was born and raised in Seneca.  He returned to the area after attaining a 
degree from Kansas State University in Business Management.  He resides in rural 
Nemaha County between the communities of Seneca and Centralia.  Kevin has over twenty 



year’s experience in the IRA custodial services.  He currently holds a position with Valley 
View Milling, LLC. 

 Kevin has two sons who also returned to Nemaha County upon completing their college 
degrees.  He has been very active with his sons; coaching athletics, enjoying the outdoors 
and leading them in Scouts.  Kevin is a member of the Seneca Knights of Columbus 
Council #1769 where he has served as treasurer and currently sings in their choir.  He is 
also a Nemaha County Pheasants Forever committee member.  In his spare time, Kevin 
enjoys spending time with his boys hunting and fishing, gardening, and conservation 
work.  Kevin is honored to have been selected to serve the Step Foundation.  He is excited 
to start his new role in Striving To Ensure Progress. 

  

Thank You to Justin Lueger for serving on the board from 
2014-2023!  

  

   

 
 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312  

www.nemahastep.org 

  
  

 

  

 

 


